From: Lise Valentine [mailto:lvalentine@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 7:26 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Christopher Norborg; Karen Randolph
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Ethics Notification of Paid Travel in July 2019

Rich,
I have returned from this meeting of the Governmental Accounting Standards Advisory Council, where I represented the Association of Local Government Auditors. The Association will reimburse my travel expenses. There is no honorarium or other payment.
Thank you,
Lise
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